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Dear Burr Families,                                       


August 10, 2015
 
The Burr Elementary School PTA extends a warm welcome to those of you who are new to our school and a “welcome back” to all those returning.  We are eager to meet the new Burr families and help you get involved in your child’s school life.  The PTA is a strong group of parents, staff, and community members who have the same common goal – to help our children learn, succeed, and enjoy their elementary school experience.  On the first day of school, please come to:
Tears and Cheers - Thursday, September 3rd - 9:15 am - Burr cafeteria
After your kids get on the bus, head on over to Burr.  We’ll meet to kick off the year together, say hello to friends old and new, and see what volunteer opportunities are available throughout the year.  Younger siblings are welcome.  It’s a great way to celebrate the start of school, so don’t miss it! 
Your PTA is the provider of many of the things that enrich the experience at Burr for our children and our teachers.  That’s what we’re all about – staffing activities that support the curriculum and lend a hand to our teachers; giving the school just-for-fun events like the Burr Variety Show, paying entirely for a visiting science program that every child at Burr has access to, outfitting the Library Media Center to its amazing standard, etc.  To keep this up, we need your help!  Your time, participation, and financial support are so important to the success of Burr Elementary School.
 
How You Can Help:
· Participate in PTA sponsored activities.  Your PTA proudly hosts or participates in many activities here at Burr.  Whether you’d like to teach a CANE/RiverLab lesson, volunteer an afternoon a month in the LMC, or help out at the Book Fair – you make a difference!
· Support your PTA - Contribute to the 2015-2016 Direct Appeal Campaign – the PTA’s largest fundraiser of the year.  Information on this campaign will be sent to you soon.  
· Stay informed by visiting your PTA website (www.burrpta.org) and reading the weekly Buzz e-newsletter.  Email info@burrpta.org if you are a new family and would like to receive the Buzz.
· Join your PTA – Be a member – this is your PTA – any level of involvement is appreciated but most importantly please join, to show your support.  It’s easy – just complete the enclosed PTA Membership Form.
Please note this year we will once again be using the blanket waiver for all PTA events throughout the school year.  You no longer need to fill out a waiver for every event!  We must have this waiver on file for your child(ren) to participate in an event, so don’t delay in filling it out.
We look forward to another incredible year at Burr.  We are excited to have our families join together to build a friendly, caring and spirited school community where our children thrive.  If we can assist you in any way please contact me with your questions, concerns or ideas.  On behalf of the entire PTA Executive Board, thank you!
Patty Donohue
PTA President 
burrptapresident@gmail.com

Burr Elementary School PTA
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